

PIAC TRUSTEE UPDATE

September 21, 2021

BOARD MEETING - AUGUST 25

A summary of all decisions can be found [here](#).

Update on the Ministry of Education's COVID -19 Immunization Disclosure Policy and Testing Requirements

The Board decided:

(a) That the Director develop a mandatory COVID-19 vaccination procedure to cover all TDSB staff, trustees and visitors to disclose and provide proof of vaccination status so that TDSB workplaces remain as safe as possible for students and staff alike. This procedure should include, but is not limited to, the following criteria:

- i. Individuals covered by the procedure are expected to submit a formal attestation if they are fully vaccinated against COVID-19 and provide proof of vaccination (i.e. upload or provide vaccination receipt(s));
- ii. Individuals who have been re-vaccinated

DIRECTOR SEARCH UPDATE

The Board was happy to welcome back Director Colleen Russell-Rawlins on August 5th, 2021.

Please read the Director's welcome message [here](#).

COMMITTEE MEETINGS

FINANCE, BUDGET, & ENROLMENT COMMITTEE - SEPTEMBER 13

[Agenda](#)

This meeting included discussion on the following items:

[2022-2023 Budget Schedule](#)

GOVERNANCE & POLICY COMMITTEE - SEPTEMBER 8

[Agenda](#)

This meeting included discussion on the following items:

[Enterprise Risk Management Policy: Phase](#)

Permits Restarting

Staff have planned a gradual, phased return to community use of our facilities for the 2021-22 school year. Final decisions on resuming permits for the fall will be guided by the directions from the province and Toronto Public Health (TPH), but our proposed resumption schedule is:

- x Before & Afterschool programs including City ARC - Thursday, Sep 9, 2021
- x All Swimming Pool Permits - Monday, September 13
- x Weekend Community Permits (Saturday & Sunday) - Saturday, Oct 16, 2021
- x Weekday Community Permits (Monday – Friday) - To be decided